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When there is an emergency, every minute can count. When fire, ambulance, 
or police responders need to come into the community we want it to be as 
easy as possible for them to find their way. 

In the near future we will be installing reflective street numbers near the road 
for all houses and buildings.  These will be high quality, long lasting signs which 
will serve the community for years to come. 

Watch for the staff of Grant Signs who will be doing the 
installation in the coming week or two.  They will be 
placed near the road but set back a bit from the road and 
the driveways. 

This initiative has been a partnership between the 
Homalco housing and emergency programs. 

If you have any questions please contact Ella Paul. 

 


